Summer term newsletter
 Dear parents and carers 
Welcome back and I hope you have all had a lovely break. This term our topic is ‘who first lived in Britain?’ During this topic we will be exploring how people lived in the stone age and bronze age and making links through our writing and our science topic of rocks, soils and fossils. The children will enjoy a walk around the village looking at rocks in our environment and will get to identify and hold different types of rocks and fossils. 
I will continue to send homework home on a Friday (maths and english) and it should be returned by the following Wednesday at the latest. I will also continue to give the children spellings to learn on a Friday and the test will be the following Friday. As always in Attenborough class there is great emphasis on learning times tables from 1x to 12x.  Children need to be fluent in all of their times tables and have a fast recall by the May of year 4 ready for the government online timed test. This test will be our year 4 focus this term and the children have started practice tests. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As always, I would like to thank you for your continued support and look forward to a fun summer term.
Kind regards
Mrs Cragg                                      
